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Friday, 26 May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

The twin Ofsted inspections, of both the Infant and the Junior School, concluded yesterday. We 

would like to thank you for your words of encouragement and to all of you who participated in the 

surveys.  

We are not allowed to share the outcomes with you yet, as the reports from the two lead inspectors 

have to go through a very rigorous quality assurance process with Ofsted. The timeframes described 

to us suggest that we should be able to send you the reports before the end of the summer term.  

Rest assured that our entire school staff did what they do for your children each and every day – 

they focussed on, with commitment, dedication and passion, the best interests of your children.  

Please forgive us for not publishing a newsletter today. The Ofsted process was very taxing and 

required all staff to perform tasks beyond the usual. We will publish a bumper edition on the first 

Friday after the break.  

As Monday 5th June is a staff training day, we look forward to seeing you and your children on 

Tuesday, 6th June. Have a lovely half term holiday! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 


